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AB 1250: Still a Bad Bill

Still Attacks Services for the Vulnerable

Despite the amendments, AB 1250 will still fundamentally disrupt the ability of counties

to contract with nonprofits and local businesses to deliver vital public health, public

safety, mental health and social services for children, elderly, the disabled and the most

vulnerable among us.

AB 1250 as amended September 5, 2017:

Still restricts county authority to contract with nonprofits, community based
organizations and private providers.

Still diminishes or stops local service delivery, including safety net services.
Still applies to new contracts and existing contract renewals and extensions.

Still imposes a long list of expensive, time-consuming bureaucratic requirements on
nonprofits and service providers that could result in unnecessary gaps and delays in
service delivery.

Still creates new costs for local taxpayers and the State of California.

Still requires service providers to share the names and wages of their employees
and subcontracted employees on a monthly basis which, as a public record, raises
serious privacy concerns.

Still is opposed by hundreds of nonprofits and organizations representing children,
seniors, public health, public safety, local governments, and advocates for our most
vulnerable.

AB 1250 Still Deserves Your No Vote
www.stopAB1250.com




